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LAKE CONROE, TX




Hello Members and Friends,
It’s been a while since the last news letter. 
I want to touch on the last 2 events that I believe were very successful, and then move to the Lake Charles boat trip on Sept 11th – 13th to ensure maximum participation at the best deal possible for us.

Thanks to everyone from both clubs who attended the Calcutta and poker run in July at Del Lago. Turn out was nice and I feel like the event went smooth and everyone had a great time. Thanks to the sponsors, and volunteers that helped out at the last minute in getting things done and helping the event move forward.

Thanks to Strohman Realty and Papas on the lake for a great event last weekend. I know I had a good time, and I am pretty sure from looking at the pics that most of you did also. Chad is working on getting pictures of both events up on the website for your viewing pleasure. 

On to the next event on the calendar. Please make note that the date has changed from Sept 18th weekend to Sept 11th weekend. A lot of members had conflicting dates and there is also a lake Travis poker run on the weekend of the 18th that a lot of members want to attend also.

I need to know now who is tentatively planning to attend so that I can make arrangements with the casino host. They have boat docks available, but they will have to be reserved. The casino hosts also would like to know who is coming that has player’s cards and numbers in their system so that we can arrange for rooms for people staying. This allows them justification in negotiating a better room rate for those that aren’t regular players, but will be participating in the event. Please email me your information to Gregory_jeff@hotmail.com or call me if you have questions. We will be staying at L’Auberge du lac casino and resort in Lake Charles. http://www.ldlcasino.com/home.aspx  It is important that room reservations and slip requests go through the club on this one so that we can all benefit from the group’s participation.
Exact details on pricing, room rates etc. have not been ironed out yet as I am not sure who all is planning on coming along. There will be 2 flights of boats. There will be some cruisers in attendance, as well as the usual assortment of powerboats. PLEASE let me know this week if you will be tentatively attending or not and your players info if you have any. This is very important to being able to work the best deal possible.
If any of you have pictures for the website, Chad has requested that they be sent to him for updating. Email to chad@chadwickhomesonline.com
Have fun and STAY SAFE out there

Sincerely,

Jeff Gregory

President – TOPPS Lake Conroe – 832-439-5304
